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Dear GDD Industry Summit Invited Guests, 
  
If you haven’t done so already, please take a moment to complete the GDD Summit Survey. We are 
soliciting input from those who attended in person and remotely. 

  
Take the survey: GDD Summit 2017 Survey[bit.ly] 
  
The survey will close on Friday, 26 May 2017. We look forward to hearing your feedback and working to 
improve future ICANN events to better serve the community. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Cyrus Namazi 
Vice President, Domain Name Services & Industry Engagement 
Global Domains Division 

https://www.icann.org/gddsummit[icann.org] 
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